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June 6, 2002 

Letter No.: 02-31TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons 
All County Mental Health Directors 
All County Health Executives 

TRANSITIONAL MEDI-CAL (TMC) INFORMATIONAL PAMPHLET/POST CARD 

Ref.: All County Welfare Directors Letter (ACWDL) No. 98-54 

The purpose of this letter is to inform counties that the TMC pamphlets and postcards 
which were described in ACWDL No. 98-54 are no longer available. 

Counties are encouraged to provide similar materials to interested parties; however, 
the toll-free TMC telephone line will be disconnected in the near future and should not 
be referenced. 

Counties should continue to send the TMC flyer and form (MC 325) to Section 1931(b) 
persons who are terminated for failure to complete the annual redetermination and we 
will continue to send this flyer and form to all California Work Opportunity and 
Responsibility to Kids (CalWORKs) and Section 1931(b) recipients twice per year. 

The Department of Social Services stated in their All County Information Notice I-08-02 
dated January 28, 2002, that they will no longer be sending a Transitional Medi-Cal 
form and flyer (CW 103) to all CalWORKs persons who are discontinued. This flyer 
also referenced the toll-free TMC telephone number. 
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If you have any further questions, please contact Ms. Margie Buzdas of my staff at 
(916) 657-0726. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Richard Brantingham 
Acting Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch




